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From: David Law Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group
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Subject:  Liaison letter to INCITS Fibre Channel T11.2
Approval: Agreed to at IEEE 802.3 Plenary meeting, Orlando, FL, USA, 9" November 2017

Dear Mr. Palkert and members of INCITS T11.2,

This liaison is to inform you that the attached IEEE P802.3bs 200GbE and 400GbE D 3.5
draft has been submitted through the IEEE-SA approval process for consideration for
ratification at the IEEE-SA Standards Board Meeting that will be held December 4th - 6th.

We are happy to provide you with P802.3bs Draft 3.5. We request that this draft be shared
only with your membership.

Sincerely,
David Law
Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group

! This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, and does not
necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802.
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